
REGISTRATION  

for October 31, 2024 

CENTRAL EAST DISTRICT ANNUAL MEETING 

Gas City Christian Church 

401 E. North D. Street, Gas City, IN  46933 
one sheet per person registering 

 

NAME  _________________________________      Phone  ___________________ 

EMAIL  _______________________________________________________________ 

CLUB NAME ____________________________ District ____________________ 

 

Dietary issues should not be a problem with several choices being available, but if it is 

an issue of concern, please bring a bite.  We are having the same caterer that we have 

had before.  Drinks are furnished and coffee will be available. 

Make $25.00 check payable to: 

Central East District 

Mail to: Ann Herrman      3720 Country Club Lane  

Richmond, IN  47374     Phone -765-962-8914 

 

You may send one check for all your members, but we do need top of form information 

for each member or guest. 

Need display space      Yes ______   No   ______   

Lunch is buffet                

For further information and answers to questions, contact: 

Joyce Bulington          765-674-3563    zjbulington@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:zjbulington@yahoo.com


“The Colors of 

Autumn” 

Creative Hands & Twin City Garden Clubs  
Welcome all to the  

Central East Annual District Meeting 

October 31, 2024 

Gas City Christian Church  

                              401 E. North D. Street, Gas City, IN  

46933 

 

Creative Hands and Twin City Garden Clubs will be hosting our annual district meeting 

and are inviting you to spend the day with the members of our district.  Our honored 

guest will be TGCI President Jayne Kesler. We are thrilled that we have four designers 

to demonstrate four different styles of mechanics for the floral designs being 

demonstrated.  

This is a time the district gathers in one place to share ideas, collect information, have 

our required annual business meeting and reconnect with friends.  We will be able to 

share our accomplishments, shop at the Ways & Means, dine buffet style, return home 

more knowledgeable and with new memories made.  The doors will be open at 8:30 

am, with drinks and nibbles available.  This will give you time to shop before the 

business meeting starts at 9:45 am.  Lunch will be served at noon and the designers 

will do their presentations throughout the day.  The designs will be auctioned.  It is 

always my goal to have everyone ready to return home by 2:30. Masks, medical or 

fun, are optional.  Full tummy promised.   Fun guaranteed.             

Surprises, maybe?!?  Just for fun, I am asking all attendees to wear something purple 

as a nod to Halloween and the end of my term.  A scarf or piece of jewelry will suffice if 

you have nothing purple to wear.   

The registration form should arrive to Ann Herrman postmarked October 24th.  

Contact Ann for late registration information. Note the registration is $25.   I feel that it is 

a day worth the price, and all will be rewarded by the efforts of our host clubs.  Thank 

you for registering and spending the day with us in the garden club world. 

 




